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Stars of the week 
For the week ending  Mar 4th   

 
Doves: Emma & Mia 
Owls: Lena & Bene 
Swallows:  Bonnie & Bella  
Woodpeckers:  Chloe S & Imogen 
Jackdaws:  Mariam & Louis 
Swans:  Lucie B & Phoebe  
Kestrels: George, Freya & Lilly-
Rose 
Falcons: Olly A & Alesha 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the 

school  
values in PE this week:   

Week ending 4th March 

 
Doves: Jake  
Woodpeckers: Logan 
Jackdaws: Ada 
Kestrels: Noah & Harriet 
Falcons:  Lydia 

As you will have seen in the news there is desperate 
need for help for the people of Ukraine. One of our 
youngest pupils, Brody in Reception, has raised a 
whopping £781 this weekend selling home-made lem-
onade. He will be in St Neots town centre again next 
weekend if you would like to support him.  

  

 
 

Inspired by Brody, we would like to offer you the op-
portunity to support too. If you would like to make a 
financial donation you can do so via the link below:  
Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal | Disasters Emergency 
Committee (dec.org.uk)  
We would also like to offer ourselves as a collection 
point initially for the following items:  
batteries, torches, candles, sanitary products, gloves 

and hats.  
Please put items in plastic bags and deliver to the 
staff entrance in the morning between 8.45 and 9am 
and we will deliver them to a local hub. Please could 
all donations be delivered by Friday 18

th
 March.  

We will look into other support projects after this initial 
collection.  
Thank you for anticipated support.  

Values Champions 
For week ending 4th March 

 
Doves: Toby  
Owls:  Lizzie 
Swallows:  Elaine 
Woodpeckers: Laila W 
Jackdaws: Toby  
Swans:  Paige  
Kestrels: Cora  
Falcons: Freya 

DON’T FORGET TO ORDER YOUR DISCO 
TICKETS 

Spring Disco 
Friday 18th March 

YN - Y2 5.30pm - 6.46pm 
Y3 - Y6 7.15pm - 8.30pm  

See page 3 & 4 
  
  

Holiday club  
will be open on week days be-
tween 4th –14th April.  Please 
see the booking form on P2. 
Please note that holiday club 
will NOT be available over the 
May/June half term but will 
open again in the summer. 

https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/ukraine-humanitarian-appeal
https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/ukraine-humanitarian-appeal







